
 
  

 

When I come back to school on Monday 2nd September 2024, I will be in Year 3 

in Sheeran Class.  

 

I will have two teachers who are called Mrs Smedley and Mrs Sinclair 

 

Mrs Sinclair will teach me on Monday and Tuesday and Mrs Smedley will teach 

me on Wednesday, Thursday & Friday. 

They will help me learn.  

 

 
  

              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                        Mrs Smedley           Mrs Sinclair 

 

Mrs Sinclair is the Assistant Headteacher and when she is not teaching you in 

Year 3 she will be working across the school.  

Mrs Smedley is the Teaching and Learning Leader in Year 3. She will be in my 

classroom and support children and adults across the year group.  

 

 

 



Miss Worner, Mrs Rose, Miss Neil and Mrs Abbott are teaching assistants that 

will work across Year 3 to support all of the children. They will help me learn. 

Sometimes they will be working in my classroom and sometimes they will be 

working in the other Year 3 classrooms.  

              

 

 

 

 

 

  Mrs Worner               Mrs Rose                Miss Neil               Mrs Abbott 

 

   Mrs Hill, Mrs Lowe & Mrs Passingham are the other Year 3 teachers. They 

will help me learn.  

                     

   Mrs Hill     Miss Lowe     Mrs Passingham 

This is what my Year 3 classroom looks like at the moment. It might look a little 

bit different in September. The tables and chairs might be in a different 

position and the walls may have different decorations but there will be some 

things that are the same.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



When I arrive in the mornings, I will need to go to the Year 3 door where I will 

say goodbye to my adult and walk upstairs to the cloakroom. 

 

Here is the door and stairs that I will use when I arrive and leave. 

 
 

This is the Year 3 cloakroom. I will not use my Year 2 coat peg anymore, I will 

use my Year 3 coat peg when I am in Year 3. I will have a coat peg with my name 

on it in the Year 3 cloakroom. I can keep my coat and PE bag on my coat peg.  

 
When I need the toilet, I will use the Year 3 toilets in our cloakroom.  

 

I will eat my lunch in the KS1 hall just like I did in Year 2 (both school dinners 

and packed lunches will eat here.).  

 

 

 

 

 

 



After I have eaten my lunch, I will go outside to the playground. 

 

 

When I have PE, it might be outside in the Year 3/4 playground, outside in the 

Year 5/6 playground or in the KS2 hall. 

     

 

The exciting topics I will be learning about in Year 3 are: 

 

 

All of the Year 3 team can’t wait to have a fantastic year with you & hope that 

you enjoy the summer holidays before we see you back to school in September! 

 

Mrs Smedley & Mrs Sinclair 

 

 


